Psychology Club Minutes

November 9, 2010

Dr. Bauer stopped by to discuss study abroad to the Czech Republic if you
would like information please contact Dr. Bauer at BBauer@valdosta.edu

A graduate student from the Marriage and Family Therapy program came
by to discuss graduate school options for psychology major. More
information can be found on their website.
Saturday, November 13™is the Progressive dinner
O Sign-up sheets are available for everyone that would like to attend
or if you need any additional information please email me with any
guestions at nlricketts@valdosta.edu.

O | will be emailing additional information Thursday as far as where to
meet and directions

Tuesday, November 16" a representative from career service will stop by,
so if you are interested please make sure to come and bring lots of
guestions.
Tuesday, November 23th will be our Thanksgiving feast. If you will be
attending we ask that you bring at least one item which can be dropped off
in the break room, signup sheets for what you would like to contribute will
be available outside the psychology classrooms and break room.
Football Funanza-Support your favorite college football teams stop by Dr.
Wiley’s office and drop some change in the piggy bank of your favorite
team.

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club.
Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday!



